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Important Bunny Bunch News! 

 March was such a fun month! 
The children loved doing 
extra art activities and even 
having time for outside! 

 A big thank you to all the 
parents who continue to help 
out in special activities! 

 Remember that the Easter 
Bunny will be visiting Friday, 
April 11th we will also be 
having an Easter party!! 

 April 17th will be our Easter 
egg hunt! This day the children 
will be on the lookout for all 
the Easter eggs they can find! 

 A reminder that the daycare is 
closed on April 18th for Good 
Friday! Have a fantastic 
Easter! 

 Book orders are due on April 
17th. Remember to send in all 
your forms. 

 Remember tuition is due the 
Friday before the upcoming 
week of attendance! 

 

Happy Birthday!! 

We would like to wish Claire a 
very happy 5th birthday! We would 

also like to wish Miss Emily, Miss Amy, 
and Miss Jessica a very happy 

birthday! 

 
Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star 
Teacher of the Month, Miss Tammy 

from Townline! Miss Tammy has been 
with us for a while now and has 

proven herself to be a valuable asset 
to our Bunny Bunch team! She works 

with our Pre-K 4 class, but is loved 
throughout the entire center! Her 
kind nature and caring personality 
are what makes all of the children, 

parents, and employees love Miss 
Tammy! She helps make the Pre-K room 

a fun and happy place for the 
children to learn. You can always 

find Miss Tammy reading stories, 
singing songs, and playing fun games 

with the children, which they 
absolutely love! She is very hard 

working and always willing to lend a 
helping hand. Thank you for all you 
do. Congratulations, Miss Tammy!!! 

We love you!! 

Star Students! 
Each month we have a “Star Student” of the month.  The lead teachers will make the 

choice.  Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the 
month.  The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to 

others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!! 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

Infant: Brady             Toddler: Jackson 

Pre-K 3: Joey Jr.                Pre-K 4: Liam 

 



Infant Room News!!   
“Spring has Sprung” is the April Theme for the infant room! The infants will be playing 

with chocolate pudding to resemble mud! The infants will be finger painting a rainstorm 
and be painting with Kool-Aid. They will be making ducklings and adding feathers to 
make them beautiful! They will end the month with making sun mobiles and making 

kites! 

We would like to invite all of the infants and their parents, grandparents, or any guests 
to the Easter party and the visit from the Easter Bunny!!! The Easter bunny will be 

visiting on Friday April 11th, at 11am. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, Brady! Brady is such a cuddle bug! All 
the teachers love coming into the room to play with him. You will never catch Brady 

without his handsome smile. He is progressing so much as he learns to crawl around the 
room. The teachers like to say he is doing the ‘army crawl’! Every day the teachers see 

him continue to grow. His favorite thing to do during the day is jump in the jumper. He is 
always so excited to see new people come into the room. You can’t help but smile when 

you see him! Everyone agrees Brady is going to be a great athlete when he grows up!! 
Congratulations Brady, we love you!!! 

 



Toddler Room News!! 
“Time for Spring” is the theme in the toddler room! The toddlers will start to learn about 
spring once April arrives! They will start off learning about spring animals like lady bugs, 
and robins! They will continue to learn that April showers bring May flowers. They will 

be coloring and drawing flowers! The toddlers will also be coloring rainbows, and 
making rain clouds. They will end their month with learning about Easter. The toddlers 
will do an Easter egg hunt and mix different paints to make pastel colors. We can’t wait 

to start the month! 

We would like to invite all of the toddlers and their parents, grandparents, or any guests 
to the Easter party and the visit from the Easter Bunny!!! The Easter bunny will be 

visiting on Friday April 11th, at 11am.   

 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Jackson! Jackson is a handsome little boy 
who always wears an adorable smile! He is very compassionate boy and is always giving hugs 
and kisses to his teachers! Jackson is becoming so smart and learning his colors, and shapes, 
and even days of the week! Jackson is very enthusiastic, and always eager to participate in 
classroom activities! He loves to play with the trucks and sings all sorts of songs! Jackson’s 

teachers say he is a very lovable boy who always helps his friends. Jackson has such a 
contagious smile, you can’t help but be happy when you see him! He is always ready to help 

clean up and listen to his teachers! Congratulations Jackson, we love you!!! 



Pre K 3 Room News!! 
The Pre-K 3 will start to learn that spring is in the air! The theme for the month is 

“Spring  is Coming”. The Pre-k students will be learning about butterflies and explore the 
process of caterpillars to butterflies. They will make making butterflies to fly around the 
room. The students will also be painting rainbows, clouds, and coloring glasses! The Pre-

k students will be ending their month learning about Easter! The children will be 
painting eggs and also decorating baskets for our Easter egg hunt! Spring Showers Bring 
May Flowers is the last thing the children will learn about for April! They will be making 

flowers and learning how they grow! We can’t wait to see spring in the air. 

 

We would like to invite all of the Pre-K 3 and their parents, grandparents, or any guests 
to the Easter party and the visit from the Easter Bunny!!! The Easter bunny will be 

visiting on Friday April 11th, at 11am.   

 

Congratulations to our Pre K 3 Star of the Month, Joey Jr!  This adorable little brown eyed, 
brown hair Pre-K 3 student is so handsome and charming. Joey is a lovable boy who is learning 

so quickly. He loves to learn about his shapes and colors, he is even becoming so good with 
letters! Joey Jr. loves to pretend he is a police officer and loves dressing up! Joey always has a 

way to help his friends and his teachers. His teachers say he is going to be such a fantastic 
athlete when he grows up! Joey is great at jumping, throwing, and dancing! You can always 
catch Joey with a smile wears off on his classmates! Congratulations Joey Jr.we love you!!! 



Pre K 4 Room News!! 
“Around the World” is the theme in the Pre-K 4 room. They will be learning about the 
world, and doing crafts for Earth Day! They will be reading stories and making pets out 
of paper bags. The children will also be earing Goldilocks and the 3 bears, and painting 
with straws! The students will be hopping into Easter! They will be playing with Jelly-
Beans and using them to count as high as they can! The Pre-k 4 will also be making 

clouds, handprint sunshine’s, and rainy day paintings! The month will end with learning 
about flowers! The students will learn about the Life Cycle, and plant flowers! 

We would like to invite all of the Pre-K 4 and their parents, grandparents, or any guests 
to the Easter party and the visit from the Easter Bunny!!! The Easter bunny will be 

visiting on Friday April 11th, at 11am.   

 

 

Congratulations to our Pre K 4 Star of the Month, Liam! Liam is a handsome boy with an 
adorable smile! His teachers say he is so generous and is always willing to help. Liam 
loves helping his teachers and his friends. Liam is always making his classmates and 

teachers laugh! His teachers say he is so funny and gets along with all the other children. 
Liam loves to tell jokes, and they’re always funny! He loves playing with blocks and 

coloring. Liam likes to build towers out of blocks and see how high he can get them! He 
is a fast learner and grows every day!  Congratulations Liam, we love you!!! 


